
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs E. Abbott  

End of the Year  
We cannot believe we have come 
to the end of another academic 
year. It has been wonderful to 
start the return to normality and 
we look forward to this continuing 
next year.    
 
We are incredibly proud of all our 
hardworking staff, wonderful 
children and dedicated families for 
all their achievements and 
support.  
 
From everybody at OPA 
Greystone, we wish you all a safe 
and fun Summer holiday and look 
forward to welcoming you all back 
on Tuesday 6th September. Don’t 
forget that our new start time next 
year is 8:45. 
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Year 6 
So, we’ve come to an end of an 
era Year 6! What a busy, amazing 
year you have had and what 
wonderful things you have 
achieved. We are sad to see you 
go, but we know you are ready for 
your next adventure. 
 

Leavers Fest 2022! 

 
 

Shrek Performance  

 
 

Movie Night 

 

Staff Changes 
We are sad to be saying farewell to 
a few members of staff this year but 
look forward to welcoming new 
faces in September.   
 

Goodbye and good luck 
Mrs Abbott has been an amazing 
asset to the Greystone team since 
September and she will be sorely 
missed next year. Mrs Abbott is 
heading to OPA Greenhill and we 
wish her the best of luck on her new 
adventure.  
 

Mrs Spedding has been the 
heartbeat of Greystone for almost 
16 years working behind the scenes 
in the office. She is truly 
irreplaceable and will be dearly 
missed by all parents, children and 
staff. 
 

Mrs Pitt, who joined us as Early 
Years Lead in September, is sadly 
leaving us, too. Mrs Pitt has had an 
extremely positive impact here at 
Greystone and she will be missed by 
both the children and staff alike. 
She moving to another school in 
Ripon and we wish her the best of 
luck. 
 
Hello and welcome  

Mr Vickers, who is the   
Lead Principal for the 
academies within the 
North Yorkshire area, 
will be taking over from 
Mrs Abbott. Mr Vickers  

is a very experienced Outwood 
Principal and will be a significant 
asset to the school. 
 

Miss Head will be 
joining us from OPA 
Bell Lane. She will be 
replacing Mrs Pitt as 
reception teacher  

and EYFS Lead.  
 

Monday, 5th September 
Inset day 
 
Tuesday, 6th September 
First day of Autumn term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ripon Together are putting on a 
wide range of free events for 
children and young people. For 
more information click on the 
link below.  
https://www.ripontogether.com
/summer-fun-fest/  
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